
                        Templemoor Infant & Nursery School                                  

Year 2 Home Links 

                                                Friday 14th June  

                                                                                     

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Maths 

In Maths this week, we have been consolidating our work on fractions and 
learning to read scales. Please find a sheet attached to this email for your child 
to complete. 

English 

In English the children have been looking at the book, ‘The Day the Crayons 
Quit’ by Drew Daywalt. Please watch the following link and invite your child to 
tell you about the story: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2rcqiHLwiQI 

Why not pick another colour of crayon and have a go at writing a letter to 
Duncan yourself? 

PSHE 

In preparation for our visits to Moorlands, this week the children have learnt 
all about road safety in familiar and unfamiliar environments. Over the 
weekend, please encourage your child to recognise signs, look out for hazards 
and help you to cross the road safely. Can they remember the Green Cross 
Code and use it correctly? Have a listen to the following link about the Green 
Cross Code (some of you might recognise it!): 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=KnwxN24E2yY 

Visit to Moorlands 

The Spiders had a wonderful time at Moorlands this afternoon. They made us 

very proud! Ants and Beetles are very much looking forward to their afternoon 

at Moorlands on Friday 21st June. If your child is in Ants or Beetles, please 

ensure your child comes into school wearing trainers on that day. 

Quarry Bank Mill 

On Wednesday or Thursday next week, the Year 2 children will be going on 

their school trip to Quarry Bank Mill. They will be exploring the mill itself and 

then venturing outside to look at minibeasts and habitats. Your child will be 

given a packed lunch to take with them. Please be aware your child will be 

outside for part of the day so suitable clothing is vital. We would be grateful if 

you could keep an eye on the (ever-changing) weather forecast! 

Reminders 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=2rcqiHLwiQI
https://www.youtube.com/watch?app=desktop&v=KnwxN24E2yY


A quick reminder that Year 2’s PE days will be Monday and Thursday for this 

half term. 

Kindest regards, 

The Year 2 Team        


